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SHOT IN THE DARK VEGAS 2017 

LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS AND MILITARY VETERANS COMMUNITY FUNDRAISER 

 

 

Shot in the Dark Vegas 2017 is a joint Military and Law Enforcement community fundraiser to raise money 

in support of Operation 300, Cops Helping Cops and The American Legion. Two amazing non-profit 

organizations that support law enforcement and military families.  

 

When:  Wednesday January 18th 2017 from 6:00PM to 11:00PM. 

 

Where:  American Legion Post 8 

733 N. Veterans Memorial Drive 

Las Vegas, NV 89101 

(Parking available on site) 

   Phone: (702) 382-8533 

 
What: There will be music, food and beverages as well as tactical equipment and 

vehicles on display. A large raffle will be conducted with impressive prizes 

that have been donated by our industry sponsors. Raffle tickets will be sold on 

site and general admission is free to the event (Donations are accepted at the 

door or online via our Gofundme page). You must be present to win.  
 

Sponsored by: The Armored Group in cooperation with over 35 industry partners and the 

American Legion Post 8, the host of this prestigious event. 

  
Web site:  http://shotinthedarkvegas.homestead.com/MAINSHOT.html 

 
Who:  Open to any supporters of law enforcement, military veterans and their 

families.  

 
 

Event Contact: Kurt Delia, The Armored Group 

231-519-0170 or Kurt@armoredcars.com 
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